


x Require cops to be liable for misconduct settlements
x Reduce the size of the police force, and stop sending armed/uniformed cops on mental
health-related calls.

An increased police presence does not keep us safe, rather it directly threatens the
lives of our most vulnerable communities (BIPOC, the LGBTQ2S+ community, unhoused
people, street-based sex workers, people with disabilities, people experiencing poverty,
etc). Instead of investing in policing, our city must prioritize alternatives like education,
increased mental health services, housing initiatives, income security, harm reduction
services, accessible rehabilitation, mutual aid, social workers, conflict resolution services,
transformative justice, and other vital community-based support systems. These initiatives
must support our most vulnerable communities and centre the experiences of Black,
Indigenous, and people of colour in Hamilton.

Our city can lead the way in defining public safety through community, not cops, where
Black, Indigenous and people of colour are free from police oppression. I am asking you to
create a better future for all residents of Hamilton by divesting from harmful policing and
investing in life-affirming services.

Sincerely,

Kelly Ebers

Kelly Ebers
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